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For the months of January to March 2017 no 

magazine was produced, but instead a folded card 

news letter with limited information produced by 

the Rector at the time. No electronic version of this 

news letter is available. We’ve just scanned the 

front which can be seen on the previous page. 

 

If in the future we scan all 4 pages then it will be 

put here. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


